Sent: 21 October 2020 15:51
To: Development Management
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 20/00563/FUL

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 3:50 PM on 21 Oct 2020 from Mrs Fiona Hill.
Application Summary

East Lilling Grange Farm New Road West Lilling North Yorkshire

Address: YOB0 GRW

Erection of an Isolation Stable Barn for 12no. horses with
ancillary areas for tack, feed and storage and associated
landscaping, installation of 2.5m high acoustic fencing to eastern
boundary of the site, installation of a section of new

Proposal: hardstanding to provide partially separated vehicular access for
equestrian traffic, amendments to existing parking
arrangements, installation of new vehicular passing place within
main driveway and retention of a section of existing
hardstanding. (Part retrospective)

Case Officer: Niamh Bonner

Click for further information

Customer Details
Name; Mrs Fiona Hill

The Byre, Thornton Field House, Thornton Le Clay, Malton YO60

Address: 70A

Comments Details

Commenter
Neighbour
Type:
Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application
Reasons for

comment:



Comments:

Lillings Ambo Parish Council are pleased with the amendments
made to the above planning application. The concerns, about
which we, the Parish Council and our Parishioners, commented
have largely been addressed.

However, we feel very strongly that the positioning of the muck
heap from cleaning out the stables has been placed in an
extremely insensitive place; on the boundary adjacent to the
neighbours' garden.

So before approving this planning application, we feel that this
should be addressed and the muck heap be moved to a less
sensitive position where the smell, possible run off and health
hazards, do not invade the neighbours land.

Helen Loynes
{Chairman of Lillings Ambo Parish Council)



